
From:  [mailto ]  
Sent: June-26-18 3:54 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Possible traffic slow & stop signs 

Good afternoon City Council, 

Just wonder whether it's possible to consider installing traffic slow and stop signs before and 
on  the intersection of Kingsway and Smith ave, by the Central Park. I walk to and from work 
everyday along the Kingsway; it'd been several times I was almost knocked down by high-speed 
travelling vehicles turning right to the Smith ave. from the Kingsway, because there are no either 
slow or stop signs to warn vechels passing pedestrians. I believe this scary experience also 
happen to other peoples. 

Thank you for making Burnaby a safe, pleasant city to live. 

Regards,

Ning Cheng 
. Burnaby 
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Referred to: 
  Public Safety Committee meeting (2018.07.17) 
Copied to:  
  City Manager 
  Dir. Public Safety & Community Services 
  Dir. Engineering 




